
 
 

 

 

 

 

 Just Doing Things Differently 

 

GWAHS wants to let clients and our Western Sydney community know that we are still operating 
programs and clinics - just doing things differently for a while.  
 
Your health, and the health of all of our staff, is our priority. The process for client contact and 
home visiting services has changed to help slow the spread of the new COVID 19 coronavirus and 
keep everyone safe and healthy.  
 

HOME VISITING SERVICES 

Our home visiting services have been suspended in Western Sydney and our Staff will be in 
contact with you to discuss options in regards to the wellbeing of you and your family. 

 

CLINIC VISITS 

If you need to see one of our Doctors or Nurses, please call ahead to the Clinic if you have any of 
the following symptoms: 

*Fever 

*Cough 

*Sore Throat 

*Shortness of Breath 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

We are also not participating in Community Events right now and we hope you understand.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work together as a Community to deal with 
this health issue.  We will continue to keep you updated on our plans on Social Media platforms 
and on our website.  

 

Darren Ah See 

Chief Executive officer – WACHS   

 


